
Justification for Non-material change

The Department is changing the phone hours available in the instruction page to the WH-530.  
The change is from:

Phone Hours: 6:30am – 12:00pm and 12:30pm – 4:30pm Pacific Standard Time Monday through
Friday

The change is to:

Phone Hours: 8:00am – 12:00pm and 1:00pm – 4:30pm Pacific Standard Time Monday through 
Friday


